
NOTICE 

All the students of 5th Semester Hons and Programme of Geography 

department are requested to participate in an Academic seminar 
"Careers after Graduation organized by the Department of 
Geography, Asansol Girls' College scheduled to be held on 9/11/2022 
in the department of Geography from 3:00p.m. All the students of the 
department of Geography are hereby directed to attend the seminar 
positively. 
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